
 

The Bramley Scarecrows are coming back. 

Many of you missed seeing the scarecrows last year so we are pleased to announce that they 
have been invited back to Bramley.  

What: Create a traditional scarecrow using recycled materials. The winner will be the one 
considered to be the most original in using recycled materials.  

When: from Friday 23rd August.  

Finishes:  Sunday 15th September. 

How to enter. 

Position your scarecrow in front of your house or business, when it can be seen from the road. 

Send a photo of your scarecrow to thebramleyshow@gmail.com with details of where it can be 
found and give it a name. 

The main judging will take place over the weekend of 7th – 8th September. This year there is a cup 
for the scarecrow, judged to be the most creative. 

Your photos will be printed off and displayed at the Bramley Show, where visitors will vote for 
their favourite and the winner will receive a prize.         

Please consider taking part. Children and adults love following the trail. The village is looking 
forward to seeing them. 
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